
In his Phi Beta Kappa Visiting Scholar Lecture, Fr. Columba Stewart will describe his exciting and at 
times dangerous work to digitize important religious and historical manuscripts from around the 

world (Africa, the Middle East, South Asia) that are under threat of destruction or loss

“Threat and Response: Saving the World’s Manuscript 
Heritage from Imminent Danger”

Thursday, March 5th, 2020
5:00 – 6:00 p.m.

Design Building Auditorium
LSU campus

Columba Stewart, OSB

Saint John’s University
Professor of Theology 

Executive Director of the Hill Museum 
& Manuscript Library

Sponsored by Phi Beta Kappa (Beta chapter of Louisiana), Department of History, Department of Philosophy and 
Religious Studies, LSU Libraries Special Collections, the Eric Voegelin Institute, and the Ogden Honors College.  


